
Preschool Celebration 
 Friday, April 17th 
10:00am-11:00am 

 

To celebrate The Week of the Young Child, you and your children 

may choose to participate in our celebration.  

Parents will be solely responsible for their child at this activity.  

Please bring your child to the Downtown St. George Park (by the 

carousel, tabernacle and School District building). Please plan on 

arriving early to find parking (you may need to walk a ways). The 

parade starts promptly at 10:00am.  

We are asking that everyone wear purple in support of early 

childhood.  

Find your preschool teacher next to your school sign along the 

sidewalk that runs through the park behind the school district. 

Parents and community members will then line up on the sides of the 

lawn and cheer the preschoolers on as they march across the lawn 

to celebrate and bring awareness to the importance of early 

learning.  

After the quick march, the children are invited to play games with 

the various preschool teachers, visit the library and sign up for a 

library card, and enjoy the splash pad and the community park.   

We look forward to celebrating Young Children with you!  


